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Fellowship Program 

• We welcome our first-year fellows: Drs. Ian Da Silva Lugo, Meghana Eswarappa, Young Hsu, Jaclyn 
Khil, Uchenna Nwosu and Victor Prado.  

• We are delighted that Drs. Matthew Breeggemann, David Li and Allen Chao, who graduated in June 2022, 
all stayed on to join the faculty. 

• Dr. Ann O-Hare, former UCSF renal fellow (1999-2004) who has been appointed as the inaugural holder of 
the Bill Peckham Endowed Fund for Person-Centered Care at the University of Washington.   

Accomplishments and Awards  

• At the recent Clinical Research Forum annual meeting held in Chicago, Dr. Chi-yuan Hsu received a 2022 Top 
Ten Clinical Research Achievement Award and a Distinguished Clinical Research Achievement Award. 

• Congratulations to Dr. Christopher Carlos and clinical research coordinator Divya Seth for being recognized 
by RemeGen for highest patient enrollment in a clinical trial for IgA Nephropathy! 

• Kathleen Liu, MD, PhD was invited to give the Burton Rose Endowed Lectureship ‘Fluid management in 
Septic AKI’ at the upcoming ASN Kidney Week meeting in November 2022. 

• Kudos to Dr. Michelle Estrella, MD who was honored with an American Society of Nephrology Mid-Career 
Distinguished Mentor Award! 

Congratulations to all our award-winning faculty, fellows and staff. 
 

For more news and updates, please follow us on Twitter @UCSFNephrology 


	Accomplishments and Awards

